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Year 6 Permission Note 
 
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver 
 
 
During the school year, students in Year 6 are asked to leave the school grounds to 
collect lunch orders on non – Canteen days or get school resources from the General 
Store.  All students leaving the school are expected to behave in a respectful and 
safe manner. 
 
Please complete the attached form and return it to the office by Friday 14 February 
2014 if you give permission for your child to undertake this role. 
  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Karin Hird 
Principal 
 
31 January 2014 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I give / do not give my child ________________________________ of Class 4/5/6, 
permission to leave the school grounds as a member of the Year 6 community. 
 
 
_____________________________     ______________ 
                Parent / Caregiver Signature      Date 

 
  


